
Reva Orlicky Memorial 
& Founding Friends Award 
This monetary award (approximately $650) has been  
established by York University alumni and friends to  
provide a bursary to a deserving upper-year  
Communication Studies major (now in 3rd or 4th year). 
Priority is given to students who have shown an inter-
est in (or are taking courses related to) the context and 
conditions  for radio / public broadcasting  in Canada, 
who have a high GPA, and are in financial need. 
 
Students are required to write a short letter explaining 
why they deserve the award.   
 
The award will be presented at the Awards Ceremony in  
February 2019. 

To be considered for this award, send your letter 
to the Undergraduate Program Director via 

email (comnupa@yorku.ca) AND submit your  
Student Financial Profile available at  

http://sfs.yorku.ca/services/sfp  
by December 14, 2018. 
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